SEPTEMBER  DISCIPLINE REPORT

The referee match abuse case from the Cornwall Cup final is still on-going due to the accused being away on holiday. Hopefully it will be concluded shortly.
There are two further Match Official abuse cases this month.
At Bude, a former Bude player, now a club member, made inappropriate comments to the referee at the conclusion of their match against Pirates Amateurs.
The second, during the Redruth II v Perranporth game, where the match official was bundled over at a ruck by a player.  Further information will be detailed under item 7. 
We had four red cards, two in the Veor v Bodmin match on 2nd September. Veor player sent off for punching to head Reg 9:12, given a 6 week/game ban by the club. Approved by the panel.
Second red card was to a Bodmin player, aggravated pushing and shoving, recorded as Reg 9:12 strike, joining in the fray having been replaced. The majority of the panel felt a 2 week ban was appropriate.
Third red card went to a Launceston player in their game at Ivybridge, again Reg 9:12 strike, to the head. Awaiting Launceston’s report a week after having held their hearing. Not good enough, have chased.
The fourth red card went to a Bude player in their match at Penryn on 16th September, for a dangerous tackle Reg 9:13, awaiting the report back from the club on this one, a busy start for Bude!
So not a great start to the season, 4 red cards, 3 match official abuse reports. 
Bill Hooper
CRFU Discipline Secretary


